
NOTICE 
 

Election Day – May 12th, 2021, 2021 @9:00 AM 

Voters with missing or damaged ballots should request 

replacements. 

Please contact AAA either by telephone: 

Duplicate Hotline (800) 529-5218  Monday – Friday, 9am to 5pm 

 or 

E-mail  Sacha Ulerio, ulerios@adr.org 

DUPLICATE REQUESTS ONLY!!! 


